
 

 

Ref No: 2015/159            30 July 2015 

 

Possible adjustment of the list of prohibited imported commodities (steel 

products) under Processing Trade 

 

The FHKI was informed that in the second half of this year Mainland authorities 

may plan to include more commodities, in particular steel products, into the 

prohibited list of processing trade. 

 

The FHKI is now collecting views from members who need to import steel 

products under the processing trade mode, so as to provide to the Mainland authorities 

a list of commodities of which the industry is strongly against being included on the 

prohibited list. Members please list out the commodities (with tariff codes) that you 

consider must not be included on the prohibited list of processing trade, 

supported by data and specific cases. 

 

Please send us your inputs to Jeffreys.tsang@fhki.org.hk, or tax: 2721 3494 on or 

before 18 August (Tuesday). For enquiries, please contact Jeffreys Tsang at 2732 

3197. 
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